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Export / Import and International Safeguards
Office of International Programs
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Station: EWS-414A
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Request for import license - Enriched UF6
Our Reference: EICib(82)

We wish to apply for an import license to cover the following material:

5 000,000 kilograms of uranium containing 250,000 kilograms of2

uranium-235.

The material is to be enriched to 5.0 w/o maximum, coming from various
foreign facilities. After import the material will either go to Edlow
' International Company's storage facility in East St. Louis, Illinois, or
to another intermediate consignee for conversion and/or fabrication.
' Ultimate end use for the material is in the civilan nuclear lightwater
reactor program.

The material will be imported via ocean freight and trucked to inland
destinations. Import will be in packaging with an approved US Department
of Transportation IAEA Certificate of Competent Authority. The date of
proposed first shipment is December 1982, with the last shipment proposed
for December 1992.

If you need any further information, please let us know. Thank you for
your prompt attention in this matter.

Sincerely,
EDLOW INTERNATIONAL COMPANY

-

Andrew Shaw
Manager, Regulatory Approvals
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